
From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: 12/22/2011 2:18:18 PM
To: 'Cooke, Michelle' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov) (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov);

terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD);

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)
Bcc:
Subject: NTSB Recommendations Update 

Michelle, Terrie,

Attached is our letter (and associated press release) to the NTSB recommendations. This letter 
provides an update on our activities to embrace and implement those recommendations.

The information in the response will not be ‘new’ to you as you have received updates on this activity 
through the year. However, if you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact me.

Thanks and Happy Holidays!

Shilpa

415-973-3186
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